
11. ILLUMINATED MAST ON CAVE ROCK 
 
 This matter will be found also under clause 3(b) of this report.  Following the submissions 

made by Mr Walter Baguley, the Board decided to seek a report on the costs of installing the 
proposed lights in the mast on Cave Rock and how this proposal could be implemented.  This 
report was sought for the next meeting with the request that possible alternatives also be 
traversed. 

 
 It was further requested that the report should cover the possibility of inviting the Sumner 

churches to contribute to the costs of carrying out this work. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


